



John Newman By email

Reference: FOI-2017-129 (Review)

28 April 2017

Dear Mr Newman,

Thank you for your email of 31 March 2017 requesting a review of the response dated 31 March 2017 supplied to you in respect of your request for information dated 4 March 2017. I now reply as the officer responsible for the internal review of the handling of such requests. The purpose of the internal review procedure is to ensure that the University has complied with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act').

In your email of 31 March 2017 you stated:

[GIVE DETAILS ABOUT YOUR COMPLAINT HERE] The way my request was handled was a joke. It is apparent that you did not provide a valid response because it would be too embarrassing and inconvenient to answer truthfully.

I have considered all the circumstances of the case. The tone and content of your correspondence suggested to the University that you are in fact a different individual who has issued comments on the Facebook page of Cambridge Ukrainian Studies. You have not offered to supply any identification to prove your identity as 'John Newman'; should you do so, your request of course will be reconsidered.

If you remain dissatisfied with the University's handling of this request or with the outcome of this review, you may raise the matter by way of appeal to the Information Commissioner who may be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF (https://ico.org.uk/).

Yours sincerely,

ing Hen

Kirsty Allen

The Old Schools Trinity Lane Cambridge, CB2 1TN

Tel: +44 (0) 1223 764142 Fax: +44 (0) 1223 332332 Email: foi@admin.cam.ac.uk www.cam.ac.uk